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It’s May... How? What is time? Be that as it ‘May’ (sorry), a new month means a new newsletter with all the 
updates we thought you’d like to know about. It’s deadline month for many of you, and we wanted to say a 

huge well done for all the work you’ve created up to this point and wish you all the best with your hand-ins. 
For some of you, this is your last term as AUB students – because you’ll become graduates! It’s been an unusual end 

to your AUB and AUBSU journey; we want to congratulate you all on everything you’ve achieved and will continue to 
achieve in future. 

                                           It has been an absolute pleasure, and we hope yo                                           It has been an absolute pleasure, and we hope you’ll keep in touch!            
Very best wishes,
Jordan and Stella
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https://www.aubsu.co.uk/news/article/surveys/Sabb-Update-May/
https://www.instagram.com/aubsu_matter/
https://www.aubsu.co.uk/representation/your-voice/think-tank/
https://www.aubsu.co.uk/news/article/surveys/Ramadan-in-Lockdown/
https://open.spotify.com/playlist/2LsnWYDwbXJ5jKMBblBStP?si=SNUx6g92TAiJJMJdIjg5RA
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLQ4BKUH_mLf4jo9KWuhv96JaReG1OAj0g
https://aub.ac.uk/advice-students/
https://www.aubsu.co.uk/community/volunteering/awards/
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